
                                        

 
 
 
 
  

September 11, 2019 

The Secretary 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza, C/1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
Mumbai – 400 051 
NSE Symbol: TEJASNET 

The Secretary 
BSE Limited 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai – 400 001 
BSE Scrip Code: 540595 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re: Trading window closure 
 
This is to inform you that in accordance with the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 
read with the Company Code of Conduct on Insider Trading, the Company’s trading window will be 
closed for designated persons from September 15, 2019 to October 25, 2019 (both days inclusive) for 
the purpose of declaration of financial results for the quarter ending September 30, 2019. 
 
We request you to please take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours sincerely  
For Tejas Networks Limited 

   
N R Ravikrishnan 
General Counsel, Chief Compliance Officer  
& Company Secretary 


